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For Immediate Release  June 20, 2019 

 

High Peak Tower First with Broadband Access 

 
 

Amherst County and SCS Broadband are proud to announce that the High Peak tower will be 

equipped with Broadband access on June 24, 2019. This will mark the first tower out of seven that 

will be fixed with SCS’s broadband equipment. The other six towers will be furnished with 

broadband equipment in the coming months. The county, through a competitive process, has 

awarded low-cost access to its 5 public safety broadcasting towers to SCS.  Amherst County will 

be holding a broadband ribbon cutting ceremony on June 24th at 2:00 pm to inaugurate the first 

tower being equipped with broadband access. The map below indicates the area that will be able 

to gain access through SCS’s broadband service, through the High Peak tower. In order to ensure 

a broadband signal is strong enough for your residency, please call SCS at (434) 263-6363.  
 

 

 

  Additional information may be obtained from Tyler Creasy at stcreasy@countyofamherst.com or (434) 

946-9400. 
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